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Dear Parent/Carer
 
If anyone in your household is self-isolating due to Covid 19 as they have tested  
positive, or been identified as a contact of someone who has, and you require further  
support please contact South Ayrshire Council.
 
You can contact us by telephone on 01292 616101 or by emailing  
C19.CommunitySupport@south-ayrshire.gov.uk
 
You can also call the National Helpline on 0800 111 4000.
 
Regards
 
C19 Community Support Team
South Ayrshire Council


